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PRESS RELEASE 
 
No: 608/2018 
 
Date: 5th October 2018 

 
AUTUMN ZARZUELA 2018 
 
The Gibraltar Cultural Services, on behalf of the Ministry for Culture, welcomed the return of the 
Teatro Lirico Andaluz to perform in Gibraltar as part of the Autumn Cultural programme. 
 
GCS together with the Gibraltar College of Further Education held a workshop for College and 
Comprehensive students. The workshops was coordinated by College teacher Mark Montovio in 
conjunction with The Teatro Lirico Andaluz.  
 
The workshop took place at the John Mackintosh Hall Theatre on Wednesday 3rd October 2018, 
with the students in attendance learning what this cross generational cultural genre is all about.  
 
GCS looks forward to working alongside the Gibraltar College and other educational institutions 
for the promotion and fostering of culture locally.  
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